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6.9.24 
  
Dear Parents and Carers 

Message from Mrs Rawlins – 6.9.24 
 

I hope this finds you well and that you and your family had an enjoyable break from school over the 
summer.  It is lovely to have the children back in now for the Autumn Term and we extend a warm welcome 
to Arbury to all of our new children and their families. 
 
Year group letters:  Mrs Morris and Mrs Dowdall will be emailing out Year group letters to you today, with 
information about the curriculum and learning being covered in your child’s class this term.  We look 
forward to a busy term with lots of exciting learning happening! 
 
Free School Meals and Pupil Premium funding:  If you think your child may be entitled to Free School 
Meals, then please go to this page on the school website to find out more about applying:  Arbury Primary 
School - School Meals (including Free School Meals application).  If you scroll to the bottom of the page, 
there is the link to apply on the County Council website.  If a child is entitled to Free School Meals, they are 
also entitled to Pupil Premium funding, which is allocated to schools to use in different ways to support 
children.  One of the ways is that in our school, all school trips are free of charge for children entitled to 
Pupil Premium funding.    
 
Next week in school: 
EYFS (Classes 1 and 2):  On Monday and Tuesday, EYFS children will be in school from 8.50am to 
1.30pm and will have lunch in school before going home.  From Wednesday onwards, they will be in all 
day.  Do talk to your child’s class teacher if you have any questions. 
 
Education Inclusion Family Advisor (EIFA):  I have attached the latest newsletter from Amanda Gilbert, 
our EIFA.  Do feel free to contact her if you would like to access the support she is able to offer.  
 
Wishing you a happy weekend.  As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any 
specifically KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk  and for 
anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Diane Rawlins 
Assistant Headteacher 
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